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01/29/2024 
 
Subject: Change #6 to SAE/USCAR-45 (initial relese) 
 
Changes have been made to the USCAR-45 to fix a typing error in section 4.5.4. It is effective starting 
today. Comments and questions can be sent to EWCAP@uscar.org.  
 
Concern:    
Section 4.5.4 was intended to say “heat shrink tubing” but due to a typing mistake, the words “shrink” and 
“tubing” were omitted.  
 
Resolution:   
 

 

Replace highlighted words with 
“such as heat shrink tubing” 

mailto:EWCAP@uscar.org

